Happy Holidays! | hope everyone is healthy and safe. | also hope that you have had moments
to stop and reflect on all that you are grateful for. We are so fortunate to live in such a
beautiful and caring community. We are Cloudcroft Strong!!

Last month we had to say goodbye to our K-5" grade students who had been back at school for
in- person learning. We sure enjoyed having them on campus for as long as we did. We loved
seeing their smiling faces and their enthusiasm to be back at school among their friends and
teachers. We also had to say goodbye to students who had been coming in for extra help and
our special education students. Everyone is now online for 100% remote learning. The
teachers are once again working remotely as well. If and when this changes, we will be sending
out robo emails and posting the information on our website (www.cmsbears.org) and our
Facebook page — Cloudcroft Municipal Schools.

We were not able to have our traditional Thanksgiving Community Feast in November, but our
students and staff were still treated to the amazing harvest banquet that our wonderful lunch
ladies prepared with Love for all of us. Thank you Ms. Ardia, Ms. Dawn, Ms. Julie and Mrs.
Booky!! We appreciate you all! (Pictures of students with their meals)

| want to Thank our Parents and Staff for all you continue to do to help our students be
successfull!l | sure miss seeing everyone! Hopefully, we’ll be able to be together soon.
Happy Holiday and Stay Safe!

GO BEARS!
(Lots of pictures)

(please also publish the Meal Service and Delivery Winter 2020)



